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November is upon us so, as Winter comes on, will you carry on flying whilst trying to avoid
frostbite, disappear into your building shed or hibernate until March? (It could be a complicated
mix of all three, but trying to work that out gives me a headache so I won't).
Firstly a big reminder about the AGM next month:-

>>>>> Wednesday 5th December - Club AGM <<<<<

There, that should be big enough! Come along and have some input in the way your Club is run. As
usual there should be a light buffet available during the evening.

This is the membership card you will

get from the new BMFA Membership

Management website.

You may or may not know that, recently the BMFA has contracted out it's membership management
to 'Go Membership'. Some Club members (including me) have received e-mails about the launch of
the new system and information for logging on to it, but only if the BMFA already had your e-mail
address. For those used to such things, it wasn't difficult to sort out a password and check
details. My BMFA membership is set up through RAFMAA so I had to add Bournestormers as a
Club I belonged to, again, not difficult. Finally I downloaded a copy of my current membership
card, which is shown here. One thing though, if
you go onto the site and notice the Club location
is wrong, please don't update it. There have been
reports of unscrupulous individuals using it as a
guide to pinch things from clubs.

Connected with this new system there may be a
change in Club e-mail addresses soon, including
the e-mail for this Newsletter so please keep
your eyes peeled!



Upcoming Events

Contact Details
David English

E-mail:
bournestormers.news@gmx.com

December 2018

Wed 5th

AGM at the Wishing Wel l .

I ' l l wri te that again just to make

sure everyone got i t.

AGM at the Wishing Wel l .

November 2018

Wed 7th

Meeting at the Wishing Wel l .

Sun 4th

Fenland MFC Annual Swapmeet

Sutton St Edmund PE1 2 0LR

8am & £5 for sel lers. 8:30am &

£2 for shoppers. Contact: Charl ie

Cox 07547 679779

Finally, a trip to the recent swapmeet at Buckminster saw me bring home two more models to build.
I now have four aircraft and a helicopter awaiting my attention as well as learning to program a
Taranis transmitter, should keep me busy for a while!

Another Spotlight Model
this month, this time from
Malcolm. The model is of
the one and only Dalotel
DM-165 (I say 'one and
only', because only one was
built). It is about 1:6th
scale with a wingspan of
57". The model has electric
retracts and is powered by
an SK3-3548 motor running
on 4 cells, producing about

650 watts. It is, of course, an aerobatic aircraft and is capable of just about every manoeuvre in
anybody's book, as long as the retracts survive our field! Thanks Malcolm.

You've heard of 'Spot the Ball', here's

'Spot the Problem'. A heavy 'landing' during

a quad race caused this little issue.

Also, here's a taster of Eddie's new model

made from a couple of 'ex' Seagulls. The

wingspan is in the 10 ft category.




